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Goal 1: The District will strive to provide the best possible educational programs.  

• Thank you to Brian Hamilton for his work with the LARP summer band.  The band marched in parades at 
Rushford and Lewiston.   

• Thank you to Ethan Scheck, Kim Moe, Kinsey Hornberg, Meagan Caron, and Nicole Williams for their support 
with teaching summer school with Cassidy Rainwater left to start science in August.  

o We have had a number of students earn back credits this summer 
▪ Social Studies and Careers – 3 credits 
▪ English – 2 credits 
▪ Math – 2.5 credits 
▪ Science was not finished yet 
▪ 12 credits we completed during the school year as well 

o Our students in credit recovery have earned 6 credits as well with more to come as teachers are able to 
grade completed work.  

Goal 2: The District will strive to hire, develop, and maintain the best possible staff.  

• Welcome to the following hires since the June board meeting: Jessica Clegg (English) Garry Johnson (Business 
Education), Erick Hernandez (Science), Sam Pedersen (PE/Health), Zachary Vix (Special Education), Tyler Wiese 
(Life Science) and Lacey Zietlow (Educational Assistant). 

• We are still looking for one teacher prior to the start of the year.  

Goal 3: The District will strive to maintain a positive emotional and safe climate for learners and staff.  

• Thank you to the LAHS Volleyball team for their hard work and efforts and helping beautify the locker room, 
school and district.  

• Thank you to our summer weight training staff that helped students from a variety of sports throughout the 
summer.  

• Thank you to all of our summer coach volunteers.  The school was busy all the way through the end of July, prior 
to the shutdown weeks leading up to Fall sports.  

Goal 4: The District will strive to maintain and improve the district infrastructure. 

• Thank you to the softball team for fundraising for a new score board.  Thank you to the Booster Club and 
maintenance for their support as well. 

• We will be running our first round of online activity fees beginning this August.  Thanks to Brian, Amanda, and 
Sheala for their work to get this done.  

• The activities department will be debuting online activity registration software for payments and for form 
completion. 

• Thank you to Mr. Menk for working on updating our banners.  New banners and a new school song plaque are 
ready to be installed in the gym.   

• Thank you to our maintenance staff for shining up the building.  A special thank you to our summer student 
workers that are completing their final week.  

Upcoming Events: 

August 30 – 7-12 Open House (Schedule and Computers) 

September 6 – First day of school for grades 7-12 


